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28t May 2020

The General Manager
Byron Shire Council
70-90 Station Street
Mullumbimby NSW 2482

Re: Renaming Granuaille Crescent
Attention: Deanna Savage - Roads and Property Officer

Dear Ms Savage

I refer to your letter of 18t May 2020 concerning the renaming of
Granuaille Crescent and advise you that I prefer to rename Granuaille
Crescent to Satinash Crescent.

Thank you for the opportunity for the community consultation.

Yours faithfully
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Savage, Deanna

From: Ly
Sent; Monday, 1 June 2020
To: Savage, Deanna
Subject: Bangalow road renaming

Dear Deanna,
with regards to the remaining of Granuaille Crescent in Bangalow, | would like to let you know my
preference would be for Satinash Crescent. if that's not popular then Failte Cres would be my second

choice.

thanks and regards,

CD & R Proctor.
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Instant Steel Pty Ltd
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27% November 2019

The General Manager
Byron Shire Council
70-90 Station Street
Mullumbimby NSW 2482

Re: Consultation - Proposal to rename Granuaille Crescent

Dear Sir/Madam

#nd therefore | believe

Instant Steel Pty Ltd is the owner of £
this entity has a right to ‘'vote’ on this renaming,

[ refer to your letter of 315t October where you indicated your proposal to rename Granuaille
Crescent and suggested either Satinash or Curtain Fig Crescent. Either of these suggested
names would be very acceptable, although | do prefer Curtain Fig Crescent.

Thanks for the opportunity to be consulted with this.

Yours faithfully

Max Campbell
Director - Instant Steel Pty Ltd
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Savage, Deanna

From: i T R T e R e
Sent: Friday, 3 April 2020 8.06 AM

To: submissions

Subject: Granuaille Crescent | Name Change

Hello

Voting for Pindari or Sunset

Ryan & Keaonei McFarland

Ryan McFarland
Director of Sales

McGrath Estate Agents

Ballina/Lennox Head/Alstonville | Byron Bay | Coolangatta/Tweed
M (403 281 649

W www.mcgrath.com.au

Our new place, is your new home.
McGRATH.COM.AU

Attention:

The information contained in this message and or attachments is intended only for the person or entity to
which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission,
dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender
and delete the material from any system and destroy any copies.




Savage, Deanna

From: S

Sent: Vionday,

To: submissions

Subject: Consultation - Proposal to rename Granuaille Crescent

The General Manager
Byron Shire Council
PO Box 219 Mullumbimby NSW 2482

RE: Renaming of Granuaille Crescent , Bangalow.
Attention: Deanne Savage

Dear Deanne
Instant Steel Pty Ltd owns the property on the far end of Granuaille Crescent, being &

and hereby advise council that the directors of Instant Steel Pty Ltd would like to promote the name
Pindari Place or Pindari Crescent as

their preferred name for the renaming of Granuaille Crescent.

Thank you for the opportunity for the community input,

Yours faithfully

Max Campbell
director of Instant Steel Pty Ltd.



Sava_c‘;e, Deanna

From:
Sent: Monday, 30 March 2020 3:26 PM

To: suomissions; RSNy
Subject: Fw: Letter to residents re renaming Granuaille crescent and further consultation and

submission period
Attachments: E2020 10338 Second Letter to residents re renaming Granuaille crescent and further
consultation and submission period.pdf; Letter to Residents.pdf

Attention Deanna Savage:

Dear Deanna,

My Name is Chris Proctor and | own the block around the water tower in Banglow that has Granuaille
crescent as its street front. | wanted to let you know that | am happy with the suggested name change to
Pindari Crescent. | think the indigenous name is a great suggestion and look forward to hearing back from
you if you have any further information that you wish to share.

Thanks and warm regards,

Chris Proctor

Sent: Sunday, 29 March 2020 12:35 PM

o R R X N X R RO XX X KRB K R KN XK

Subject: Fw: Letter to residents re renaming Granuaille crescent and further consultation and submission period

Hello Chris and Rebecca

We have about 4 or 5 different property owners who wish to rename Granuaille Crescent to Pindari
Crescent.

Pindari means "highground"

Could you email a submission to council at submissions@byron.nsw.gov.au  suggesting Pindari
Crescent?

Thanks

Max

Sent: 22 Marc! !il!! 12:04

Subject: Letter to residents re renaming Granuaille crescent and further consultation and submission period

Hello Chris and Rebecca

The NSW Ambulance Service has requested Byron Shire Council to rename Granuaille Crescent as there
has been a few life threatening instances of these emergency services attending the wrong address and

eventually waking up the wrong people and wasting crucial time, before being redirected to the correct
proximity.



Aresident suggested Curtain Fig Crescent or Satinash Crescent but most residents said they didn't like
these names and wanted to stick with Granuaille Crescent.

This is not going to happen as council must act}esp&@s;%ggg gg;anaggtlg% meish as to have no
confusion with ALL emergency services.
See letter E2020/10338 above froim thé'BSC date

Ellen LeHanne, whose actual driveway, letterbox and frontage is in Rankin Drive is asking other residents
to support her attempt to have a larger sign and NOT rename.

Her second choice is one of councils suggestions which is Failte Crescent. Unfortunately, as with
Granuaille Crescent, you have to spell this name everytime as it could be also spelt as Failty and is not a
common name.

If the residents aren't a bit alltogether on this, then the BSC will pick a name of their choice out of the hat,

and most people may not be happy.
See attached my "Letter to Residents" which | distributed yesterday. 1 will check with the residents soon
to see if we have a common few preferred names.

| am asking you, as a landowner fronting Granuaille Crescent to support the majority of the residents
wishes to the renaming.

| will come back to you in a day or two with the preferred and/or suggested names and ask for you to also
make a submission.

Thanks

Max

e




Savage, Deanna

From:

Sent: Sunday, 29 March 2020 2:28 PM

To: submissions

Subject: From resident 5 Granuaille Crescent Renaming of address
TR T

MEDIA

29 March 2020

Attention Council —
RE : The Proposal to rename Granuaille Crescent

Following Ms Savage’s letter of 18 February there has been discussion to and fro amongst residents - most of whom
are disappointed that a sole instance of a failed ambulance call has led to Council’s decision to move forward with
renaming.

That said, discussion has been fruitful led in the main by Max Campbell . We seem to have a consensus to proceed
with the name suggested by a new resident discarding all others.

That name is Pindara — an aboriginal language word for “high ground”.

My architect partner Michael Franck and | (Heather) Rea Francis ,residents of number_
wholeheartedly approve of the title Pindara Crescent

It is meaningful, relevant and as a word standing alone, has far more resonance than ‘Garvey’.

Kind regards

s ol

Rea Francis

MEDIA
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Savage, Deanna

From: N L
Sent: Sunday, 29 March 2020 1:01 PM

To: submissions

Subject: Proposal to rename Granuaille Crescent.

Hello Deanna Savage

Re: Proposal to rename Granuaille Crescent.
I refer to you letter to residents dated 18th February 2020.
As owners of (e e
Pindari Crescent, then Sunset Crescent as second choice.
Many residents have had a discussion about the renaming and about 10 names have been suggested, but
this name was overwhelmingly supported.

Hope that this name meets with Council's and the Geographical Naming Board's approval.

Yours faithfully

Max and Cynthia Campbel| i TS

3% we wish to propose the name




Savage, Deanna

From: L

Sent: Friday, 27 March 2020 11.09 AM
To: submissions; submissions
Subject: FW: rename of granuaille cres.

To: submissions@byron.nsw.gov.au
Subject: rename of granuaille cres.

To whom it may concern,

I am not in favour of any of the names that have been put forward so far. They have no signicance
to our location atall. Qur location is a unique are a of bangalow surrounded by rolling green hills
and pretty spectacular views over the hills.

i would like to put forward the following names for consideration.

Hill View Crescent

Fig Tree Crescent

Sunset Crescent

Bangalla Crescent. Indigenous name for Bangalow. See historical page.

Warm Regards,

Rebecka Harwood



Savage, Deanna

From: ﬁ

Sent: Friday, 21 February 2020 11:16

To: submissio

Ce: XXX XHHKKIN
Subject: Consultation - Proposal to rename Granuaille Crescent

To whom it may concern and amongst fellow northern rivers persons,
| acknowledge and pay respect to the ancestors and descendants of the Lands upon which we work, meet and study.
I am mindful that within and without the concrete and steel of buildings, the Land always was and always will be

Aboriginal Land.

We would like to submit our proposal to change the name of Granuaille Crescent to Bella Vista (Italian word for
good view)

As a multi-cultural country we embrace the diversity of all our neighbouring countries
We hope this is considered

Kindest regards,

Brian & Amanda Bragg | Owners

Narellanpools®

Narellan Pools Northern Rivers




Rea Francis

Date: 25 November 2 at 9:59:18 pm

To: "submissions@byron.nsw.gov.au" <submissions@byron.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: "renae.fegent@byron.nsw.gov.au" <renae.fegent@byron.nsw.qgov.au>
Subject: Proposal to rename Granuaille Crescent From owner at
Number 5

Hello !

I am a national publicist working and residing at —XX

number

| write in response to your letter of 31 October on the subject of
name change for Granuaille Crescent.

Not Happy at all with that idea. Granuaille has a history in the
village —named by an Irish settler after a historic Irish woman
pirate.

It is an unusual, charming name that reflects the Irish roots put
down in Bangalow . It added greatly to my decision to purchase the
land at numbe It has taken some time since
moving into this building one year ago, to advise my myriad of
contacts of my new address.

Your proposed change involves confusion within my client and
associate lists. Tricky to have to write to my over 1,000 contacts
within media, food , hospitality, arts and film industries and explain

I would like to think that you will take the comments of this small
dead-end Crescent and the therefore small number of affected folk
seriously.

Neither of the names you have suggested — Satinash or Curtain Fig
are attractive — particularly the former.

The Curtain Fig is native to the Atherton Tableland in Queensland,
not this region although | acknowledge their presence and beauty

here.

If you are seriously unable to stay the proposed change, then may |
suggest a title or two

Ridgeback Crescent - indicating its high positioning
Failte Crescent - the Irish Gaeilic word for “Welcome’
Kind regards,

Rea Francis



Savage, Deanna

From: S

Sent: Tuesday, 11 February 2020 12 18 PM

To: Savage, Deanna

Cc: JERKI RN KKK

Subject: Re: advice on outcome ofjRiopasal tein rename. Grantaille Crescent From owner at

NIXHDEX XXX

Thanks for your prompt reply Deanna

Are you saying Granuaille Crescent is not possible to save? I think my neighbouring few properties won’t
like that at all

Kind regards

Rea

On 10 Feb 2020, at 2:59 pm, Savage, Deanna <DSavage@byron.nsw.gov.au> wrote:

Hi Rea,

| do apologise, | have been on leave for the IastWﬁg. H;Qg %a&gesgwas commenced by a
colleague of mine at Council who has moved into another positi

The process of renaming was commenced due to a request from Emergency Services. As the
request has been made by Emergency Services Council does need to Act on it.

| will be proposing a further consultation period with residents affected. | will get a letter out to all
residents this week and | will incorporate the suggestions residents have made on names, as you
have with Ridgeback Crescent and Failte Crescent.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Cheers

Deanna Savage

Roads & Property Officer | Infrastructure Services | Byron Shire Council
Working Days Mon Tues Wed

P: 02 6626 7304 | E: dsavage@byron.nsw.gov.au

PO Box 219, Mullumbimby NSW 2482 | www.byron.nsw.gov.au

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/byronshire.council

Sent: Frlday, 7 February 2020 12 09 PM
To: submissions <submissions@byron.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: advice on outcome of Proposal to rename Granuaille Crescent From owner at XXRDEXX

Hello - I would be grateful for your advice on status of issue below

Kind regards i;;if* "p’ /# ’
CP L -»

5 1.".-'



Savage, Deanna

From: L
Sent: Tuesday, 11 February 2020 12:44 PM
To: Savage, Deanna

Subject: Renaming of granuaille cres

[ live ot i Australia.

There are 8§ residents on our property from parents grandparents and children.

We want to maintain the heritage name as well as the total inconvenience that a change brings about.
Please inform us why the safety services have an issue.

It is a cul we sac with a huge turning circle. The other end near the cemetery has had a name change to
avoid confusion. We see no justification for the name change in this particular case.

Could you send us the information from the safety services and a number to contact them.

Thankyou Ellie Powditch resident .



John Gray an Katharie Myres

31 October 2019

The General Manager
Byron Shire Council

PO Box 219
Mullumbimby NSW 2482

Dear Sir
Re: RENAMING BANGALOW CRESCENT

We have recently had a visit from our neighbour, Mr Max Campbell, who lives at
Vi e ). He has told us of his campaign to have Granuaille
Crescent renamed (and renumbered) to avoid the confusion and potentially life-
threatening issues that result from our and his houses having very similar
addresses. We wholeheartedly support his proposal.

On three separate occasions we have been visited by paramedics and ambulance
officers after Mr Campbell and his wife called 000. Luckliy we surmised on the
first occasion that that service was probably for [ IRE e i e

able to redirect the emergency service to that address The ambulance officers
had no idea where the address to which they had been called actually was.

Recently we had a knock on the door at around 5am by yet another ambulance
officer enguiring as to our health. We redirected him. We fear for the safety of
Mr Campbell and his wife if, on some future occasion, we are not at home when
the ambulance officers come calling.

Clearly the naming of the roads is confusing. Renaming the Crescent is the
solution to the problem.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any further information or
endorsement of Mr Campbell’s idea.

Yours faithfully

KATHARINE MYRES JOHN GRAY




Savage, Deanna

From: BOTNXNXIKNKNNNKERXNEKE
Sent: Monday, 16 December 20 :

To: submissions
Subject: FW: granuaille cres

Submission below. Please excuse my late submission its been a crazy time of year with Christmas in 8 days!!

Rebecka Harwood

Starfish Teacher Years 3/4

& BCI

BYRON COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL
Curlous, creative learners

Byron Bay

Website - www.bcps.org.au

Dear Members of Byron Council,

| realise this submission is a couple of days late but given the busy time of year | hope you will still take it
into consideration.

|, Rebecka Harwood have lived on Granuaille crescent for 12 years. And been a Bangalow resident for
over 25 years.

|_strongly oppose the changing of the name on the following grounds.

The name Granuaille, has a lot of heritage value in Bangalow, it is one of the oldest areas
Two of the oldest houses in bangalow are on Granuaille Cresent , one of which is heritage listed.

The confusion about Granuaille Cresent has all but disappeared since the other side of the bridge which
used to be called Granuaille Cresent also , now is Pioneers Cresent we have no strangers driving up and
down our street trying to find number one it since the name change.



If you type in Granuaille Cresent into google maps it takes you straight here with no confusion.it is east to
find.

i

tion to “Granuaille

g G
If confusion exists ,it is on a road sign down at the roundabo

Street” rather than Granuaille Road.

| lived on Granuaille road for a decade and when council put up new signs it was changed to Granuialle
street with no public consultation. It is in fact a road not a street!!

In Byron there are many examples of the same name being used twice for example . Ruskin 5t and Ruskin
Lane, Patterson street, Patterson lane.

| believe Satinash or Curtin Fig Cresent sound more like a new subdivision rather than a 100+ year
beautiful heritage listed street.

If the Cresent name must change | would like to see many more examples and discussion of historical
Bangalow names.

Warm regards.
Rebecka harwood.




Savage, Deanna

Sent: Sunday, 15 December 2019 9:52 AM
To: submissions

Cc: Beck Harwood

Subject: granuaille cres

Hi,

| realise this submission is a couple of days late but given the busy time of year | hope you will still take it
into consideration.

I, Shane Mahony have lived on Granuaille cresent for 12 years.

| oppose the changing of the name on the following grounds.

The name Granuaille, has a lot of heritage value in bangalow.

Two of the oldest houses in bangalow are on Granuaille Cresent, one of which is heritage listed.

The confusion about Granuaille Cresent has all but disappeared since the other side of the bridge which
used to be called Granuaille Cresent also , now is Pioneers Cresent.

If you type in Granuaille Cresent into google maps it takes you straight here with no confusion.

If confusion exists ,it is on a road sign down at the roundabout in town giving direction to “Granuaille
Street” rather than Granuaille Road.

In Byron there are many examples of the same name being used twice for example . Ruskin St and Ruskin
Lane.

| believe Satinash or Curtin Fig Cresent sound more like a new subdivision rather than a 100+ year old
street.

If the Cresent name must change | would like to see more examples and discussion of historical Bangalow
names.

Thanks

Shane Mahony



Savage, Deanna

From: e i

Sent: Sunday, 8 December 2019 5:11 PM

To: submissions

Subject: Proposal to Rename Granuaille Crescent

1am in receipt of you notification proposing the renaming of Granuialle Crescent, Bangalow.
| object to the change proposed, and wish to retain the Name.

| also do not like either of the alternative names proposed.

Regards

Anthony Connor




[ BYRON SHIRE COUNCIL ]
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b DEC :J 4 I Ellen Lehane
1st December 2019

The General Manager
Byron Shire Council
70-90 Station Street
Mullumbimby NSW 2482

Re: Consultation - Proposal to rename Granuaille Crescent, Bangalow.

Dear Sir/Madam

I refer to your letter of 315t October where you indicated your proposal to rename Granuaille
Crescent and suggested either Satinash or Curtain Fig Crescent.
[ definitely prefer Curtain Fig Crescent.

Thanks for the opportunity to be consulted with this renaming.

Yours faithfully ’
G G TR P VAN

Ellen Lehane
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27% November 2019
The General Manager
Byron Shire Council
70-90 Station Street
Mullumbimby NSW 2482

Re: Consultation - Proposal to rename Granuaille Crescent

Dear Sir/Madam

Instant Steel Pty Ltd and Chris and Rebecca Proctor are the owners o

which runs past the water reservoir and fronts Granuaille Crescent. This land at present
has a frontage to Granuaille Crescent, and is earmarked for rezoning to residential and will
someday have land with a Granuaille Crescent address.

As such, | would expect we have a right to have our say on this renaming of Granuaille
Crescent.

[ refer to the advertisement in the Byron Echo where you indicated your proposal to rename
Granuaille Crescent and suggested either Satinash or Curtain Fig Crescent. Either of
these suggested names would be very acceptable, although I do prefer Curtain Fig Crescent.

Please also see attachment showing Chris and Rebecca Proctors’ approval in principal to the
renaming.

Thanks for the opportunity to be consulted with this.

Yours fzithfully

ax Campbell

BY
Director - Instant Steel Pty Ltd RON SHIRE COUNCIL

reco: - 7 9 NOV 2079
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Re: Byron Shire Council - Street Name Register

U >
Tue 28/02/2017 1941

You, Ellen Lehane - 1; Bec Proctor ©

Hi Max,

Bec gn‘d | don't have any problems with the renaming proposal, certainly we have had significant challenges with mail etc over the years.
Please consider us supportive in principal.

Thanks

Chris and Bec.




' RECEIVED BY FRONT COUNTER
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Max and Cynthia Campbell " SHRE COUNCIL

26t November 2019

The General Manager
Byron Shire Council
70-90 Station Street
Mullumbimby NSW 2482

Re: Consultation - Proposal to rename Granuaille Crescent

Dear Sir/Madam

I refer to your letter of 315t October where you indicated your proposal to rename Granuaille
Crescent and suggested either Satinash or Curtain Fig Crescent. Either of these suggested
names would be very acceptable, although we do prefer Curtain Fig Crescent.

Thanks for the opportunity to be consulted with this as even today we have had two different
tradesmen at different times driving into our premises looking for

%‘(fu“y %’w‘:ﬁ" @”7‘z‘
Max Campbell Cynthia Campbell

BYRON SHIRE COUNCIL
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Max and Cynthia Campbell

a™ October 2019

The General Manager
Byron Shire Council

PO Box 219
Mullumbimby NSW 2482

Attention: Deanna Savage
Re: Proposed renaming and renumbering of Granuallle Crescent, Bangalow.

Dear Deanna,
i spoke to you back in 2018 about the renaming of Granuaille Crescent, Bangalow and now | find it

necessary to respectfully request that this be revisited as there are a few pressing, life threatening issues
that must be addrassed.

BACKGROUND
Firstly, Thank you for re-naming the northern portion of Granuaille Crescent to Pioneer Crescent.

I believe this was a brillient idea and will save me many hours as an unpaid director, getting out on the
road and explaining to drivers where 1, 1A or 1B Granuaille Crescent is.

secondly, let me endorse the name Ploneer Crescent, as it is a very fitting name for that part of the road.
Thirdly, | would hope that council staff ensure that the numben tarts m the accepted way of starting
at the town (Bangalow) end. | rememberan irate furmt@'

number 2 Granuaille Crescent was. He angrily informed me that | was-an
side, being closer toward town. Yes, he is correct.

'shou[d be on the town’

Fourthly, | am sick of re-delivering letters to and from [ERIETIERE
not look at the address properly and we receive each o%her’s mali

BiR \ew post deliverers often do

Fifthly, and most importantly, can we start the wheels turning for the renaming and renumbering of the
southern end of Granuaille Crescent?

* On three occasions in the past two years we have had the need to call 000 for an ambulance to our
residence for my elderly father-in-law who lives with us. On both occasions the ambulance drivers could
not find us and we had to send an aduit onto Granuaille Road with a torch to wave down and direct
them to our property.  Some months later we needed an ambulance again, but knowing the delays that
could result in the backward numbering we decided to transport him to Byron Hospital by car.

* Last week my wife was in John Flynn Hospital having an urgent heart related operation. Then
vastarday morning soon after 4:00am she was suffering from a suspected heart attack, being erratic
heart-beat, low blood pressure and chest pain,

| catled 000 and gave them precise instructlons how to find i 2 5
Yes, it was unfortunate (for want of a better word) that they couldn’t ﬂmﬁ us, evern thcsugh after some
time | put a torch aut the frant near the letter-box highlighting (INARREIEEINRE ¢ photo).
After some thne they did then find us, but not after they woke, d!sturbed and aﬂnoved the pwners of 13
Granuaille Road. See copy of their letter attached.

So, I rest my case. If Australia Post, the courier delivery drivers and the Ambulance Service (not to
mention the Rural or NSW Fire Sevice} cannot find us and Byron Shire Council refuses to rename
Granuasille Crescent, then those in souncil who refuse this request must take responsibility for any future
mishap due to this problem.




7

SUGGEESTIONS
a)....Renaming of Granuaille Crescent to White Wattle Crescent.

| {and my compan¥ fistant Steel Pty Ltd).presently own the properties listed below which front
Granuaille Crescent

M and C Campbell

Instant Steel Pty Ltd

Instant Steetl Pty Lid

Instant steel Pty Ltd

As owners of properties atong Granualile Crescent we would like to suggest the renaming of

Granuaille Crescent 1o White Wattle Crescent.

b)....Renumbering of Granuaille Crescent to the correct method.
Please see my attached plan showing suggested numbering while considering future
development of lands along Granuaille Crescent.

c}....Mike and Jackie Mossman of [EEREEEEBRIICIEREE nave their driveway onto Granuaille
Crescent and therefore would like to have the:r address as 1 White Wattle Crescent.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this matter.

Yours faithfully

lax Capbell

Sentto :- i@
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John Gray and Katharine Myres

3™ Qctober 2019

The General Manager
Byron Shire Council

PO Box 219
Mullumbimby NSW 2482

Dear Sir
Re: RENAMING BANGALOW CRESCENT

We have recently had a visit from our neighbour, Mr Max Campbell, who lives at

iy e has told us of his campaign to have Granuaille
Crescent renamed (and renumbered) to avoid the confusion and potentially life-
threatening issues that result from our and his houses having very similar
addresses, We wholeheartedly support his proposal.

On three separate occasions we have been visited by paramedics and ambulance
officers after Mr Campbell and his wife called 000. Luckily we surmised on the

first occasion that that service was probably for SEEEESUIERNEEEEP:nd were
able to redirect the emergency service to that address. The ambulance officers

had no idea where the address to which they had been called actually was.

Recently we had a knock on the door at around 5am by yet another ambulance
officer enquiring as to our health. We redirected him. We fear for the safety of
Mr Campbell and his wife if, on some futy yasion, we are not at home when
the ambulance officers come calling.

Clearly the naming of the roads is confusing. Renaming the Crescent is the
solution to the problem.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any further information or
endorsement of Mr Campbell’s idea.

Yours faithfully

KATHARINE MYRES JOHN GRAY









